
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Skipton              Term:   Autumn 1             Topic:   What’s on your plate?  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
We have had the most fabulous term in Skipton, 

making new friends, with so much learning going 

on. Here is just a snippet of what we have been 

up to: 

English: In English enjoyed writing our own 

‘Gigantic Turnip’ stories, that has been made  

into our own class book. 

Maths: In maths we have been practising how 

to add and subtract, using a number-line and 

recalling our number bonds up to 20. 

History and Geography: We have enjoyed 

thinking about where all our food comes from 

and all the different countries it has travelled 

from. We have used our mapping skills to find 

these countries, asking so many questions. We 

have also thought about how little food there 

was during the war, making some meals that 

that were eaten, during rationing. 

Life Lessons: This term we have looked at how 

our bodies work and change as we grow-up. 

We looked at how we have changed since we 

were babies and what we can do now, that we 

couldn’t do as a baby. 

Skipton’s Magic Moments 

Bobbi: You come in everyday and get on 

straight with your work and have answered so 

many questions – wow! 

Ethan: You have an amazing memory and it has 

been wonderful to hear you share this with all 

your friends – brilliant! 

Alex: What an amazing artist, we all love how 

you take your time and are so precise when you 

colour in – Superb! 

Harvey: Thank you for helping us in maths, when 

we forget our number bonds, you are so speedy 

at calculating to 20! 

Joe: You are another budding mathematician, 

well-done for asking us to challenge you too! 

Christian: Wow, we are so pleased with all the 

questions that you are answering and how you 

now are working independently – brilliant! 

Connor: You come in everyday with a happy 

greeting for everyone and always make sure 

everyone is okay. What an amazing friend! 

Amber: You are now far more confident and it 

has been a joy to see how quickly you solve all 

those one-step problems in maths! 

Kurt: You have impressed with how many train 

stations you know and what sound they start 

with. We have learnt so much! 

Dante: You have so many amazing words to 

share Dante, and this was so helpful when we 

wrote our ‘Gigantic Turnip’ stories – Thank you! 

 

  

                                                     

 

                            

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Tuesday 30th October – First day back of term 2 

 Term 2: Tuesday 30th October – Thursday 20th December 

 Friday 9th November – Into the Film Festival – Vue 

Cinema (Details to follow) 

 Thursday 15th November -  Into the Film Festival – Vue 

Cinema (Details to follow 

 Friday 30th November – Staff Training – No School 

 Monday 3rd December – Panto in school 

 Thursday 13th December – Carol Service in church 

 Friday 14th December – Christmas Performance AM 

 Thursday 20th December – Last day term 2 

 Monday 7th January – Staff training – No school 

 Tuesday 8th January – First day back of term 3 

 Term 3: Tuesday 8th January – Friday 15th February  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 


